
From: tspils@yahoo.com <tspils@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 14, 2019 2:47 PM 
To: Jennifer Armer <JArmer@losgatosca.gov> 
Subject: RE: 66 E Main - your voicemail 

Jennifer thanks for getting back to me . I have some minor concerns as to the Conditional Use Permit for 
66 E. Main Street. 1) the user said specifically that they would have no porta-potties however there is a 
Handicap Porta Potty under the canopy area right at the sidewalk .if they are not going to live up to the 
User’s word they could at least place it back away from the sidewalk next to the back building where 
they are currently storing their large tires they use for Crossfit class’s which they have been 
conducting  in the evenings which they said was going to be indoors. The issue of Handicap restroom 
was brought up several times in the meetings and not once did the User offer a porta potty as a solution 
(not very transparent) especially on that would straddle the sidewalk along Main street is this their idea 
of a permanent fix during their lease term. 2) also wanted information on there monument sign is that 
to code ?   My concern is that these improvements do not enhance the neighborhood and are not what 
was approved by the CUP. Are you the right person  to lodge these complaints  for the 90 day review 
period that was granted ?  Please let me know , thanks Tom 
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